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The Teamster negotiation committee met again with the company on 
January 7, 8, and 9, 2009.  We continue to make progress, and we 
have added Articles 10 and 22 to the noneconomic articles that we 
have tentatively agreed upon.   

 
The negotiating committee would like to thank the membership for 
your support during negotiations. 
 
 

The Section 6 negotiations are scheduled to continue on January 19, 
20, 21, February 5, 6, 9, 10, and 11, 2009.   
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